
Glasgow Life - Twilight at the Museum feedback - Presentation noted.  
 
7 The Partnership heard a presentation by L Crawford, Glasgow Life regarding 
Twilight at the Museum event, advising  
 
(1) that over 250 young people attended the Twilight at the Museum on 7th 

November, a special after-hours event at Kelvingrove Art Gallery and 
Museum celebrating National Youth Week Scotland;  
 

(2) that the Youth Team had received positive feedback from local partners and 
young people who had express how much they had enjoyed the evening;  
 

(3) there had been a range of activities for young people, that included 360 photo 
booths, a silent disco, an open mic, art and print making, coding sessions, 
youth partner stalls and clothes swap, as well as behind the scenes tours of 
the Museum; and  
 

(4) that Glasgow Life hoped to plan future similar events.  
 

After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted the presentation; and  
 
(b) that the Partnership would be supportive of an application for funding for 

equipment for future events from the area budget, however this would be  
subject to available funding. 

 
 
Variation in order of business noted. 
 
8 The Partnership agreed to vary the order of business as hereinafter minuted. 
 

 


